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Rt Hon Sir Geoffrey Howe MP
the Exchequer

Chancellor of
HM T:easury
Whitehall

\

Thank you for your letter of 7 ne.

As T have said, I am tnxious to dogll I can to ]
means or another. I nust repeat that I can give yo
] heo £ <
i ile 1

assurance on what can be done in 1979-80, anq
£2CC must therefore remain your assumption.

Since writing my letter of 6 June, we have had Michsel Hs
lettzr setting out the Lew Officers® views that legislation
wouli be required if cisposals b5y BGC or 3BNOC are to kte
throigh by means of a direction on a basis which is legall;
souni. This opinion must reinforce caution about securin
the >roceeds of sales within 1979/80. But you can be su

we will do our best.

am sending 2 copy of this letter to

D.A.R HOWELL







